
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
JMH/ MEL  
 
 
 
11 December 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Year 11 PPE Results  
 
As you are aware, your child recently sat a series of pre-public examinations (PPEs). They 
will be receiving the results of these in school on Thursday 12 December at the end of the 
day. As always, it is important that your child is in school this day so that they can receive 
their PPE results.  
 
We are putting on an optional drop-in session for parents after school on Friday 13 
December. This will be held in the library from 3.30pm-4.30pm and is available for any 
parents who wish to come in to school to meet with a member of the pastoral team or the 
senior leadership team to discuss your child’s PPE results and next steps. To allow us to 
prepare, please complete the Microsoft Form linked here to let us know if you would like to 
come in to meet with us.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there so that we can continue to work together to support 
your child’s education in this important year.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
 
 

Mrs J Mahon  
Vice Principal – Curriculum and Standards  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/bYsweQj39a

